
From: Paul Milley  
Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 9:33 AM 
To: Marlis McCargar 
Subject: Keats Island shoreline project 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 

Marlis, in your letter on this project you mention there are 120 waterfront lots on Keats Island. I 

am wondering if this includes the waterfront homes on DL 696 on the south end of Keats. These 

lots are currently unregistered leased lots and often overlooked by planners because the land 

registry shows only one property owner here. There is a plan to have these lots registered and 

sold to the leaseholders in the next few years. 

I estimate we have 50 waterfront lots and a total of 110 lots in this community.  

Does your number include our waterfront lots? 

Thank you. 

Paul Milley 

Leaseholder 

--  

Paul Milley 

Grandfather 


